03.09.2013

REFERENCE LETTER

To whom it may concern,

We are giving this recommendation letter in good faith to our supplier Zaklad Produkcji
Wielobranzowej "PROWAL" as a result of their good peiformance in delivery of stainless steel
halustrade for the “Sjegangen” hridge on our project in Trondheim (Norway).

PROWAL became a supplier as a result of a competitive offer given to REINERTSEN as well as good
impression, technical understanding and expetience of the company and people working there,

PROWAL was responsible for production and delivery of stainless steel railway.

The result of cooperation was positive for REINERTSEN and we recommend them as a supplier.
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Finn Hvoslef Krzyszfaf Wasyluk
Prosjekifeder Int. Purchasing Manager
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